
 

 

 

VERSILIA YACHTING RENDEZ-VOUS CANCELLED 
 

 

Milan, 2 April 2020 - The fourth edition of the Versilia Yachting Rendez-vous, the international event 

dedicated to the high-end nautical sector scheduled in Viareggio (Tuscany) from 28 to 31 May 2020, has been 

cancelled.  

 

Due to the Covid-19 emergency, this is an inevitable decision taken by the organisers to protect the health 

of all partners involved in the event.  Moreover, the uncertain scenario had a significant impact on the 

necessary time needed to set up the exhibition. 

 

As soon as the global situation makes it possible, the organizers will evaluate the opportunity for a new 

scheduling of the VYR within the international trade fair calendar.  

 

Any updates will be available to www.versiliayachtingrendezvous.it 

 

 

 

http://www.versiliayachtingrendezvous.it/

